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canme, so light that one man could shoulder
it, yet strong enough to carry a heavy load.

During Tecumseh's childhood the Indians
rlorth of the Ohio were in a state of unrest.
They had been subdued by Bouquet,' but the
leniency of that humane leader, in merely
exacting that they should return their white
Prisoners and remain at peace, was looked on
by the tribes as a mark of weakness ; and,
While no open war broke out, young warriors
OCcasionally attacked traders anid settiers. By
the Treaty of Fort Stanwix, in 1768, the Six
Nlations had ceded to the wl-ites the land
between the Ohio and the Tennessee. But
this was the common hunting-ground of al
the tribes, and the Indians both south and
11orth of the Ohio resented the action of the
Six Nations and opposed the entrance of white
8ettlers into this region. They were encour-
aged in their opposition by the action of the
British government in procîaiming the terri-
tory West of the Alleghanies Indian country
and forbidding settlers to enter it. But the
hardy Virginians could not be kept out, and
P'IOWIY but surely ever westward the smoke of
their woodland huts ascended, and the forests

'See The War Chief of the Ottawas in this Series.


